TORRANCE ART MUSEUM ADVOCATES

Annual Report 2020 - 2021

Who We Are: Board of Directors

Jeannine Madden, President
Suzan Hubert, Secretary

Patrice Lefevre, Treasurer
Denielle Johnson: Advocacy Chair

Max Presneill, TAM Curator and Board Advisor

Paid Members as of June 30, 2021*: 26 TAM Volunteer Members: 10/4*

What We’ve Accomplished:

Served as the Fiscal Sponsor to Torrance Refinery for their $10,000 donation for the
TAM’s ULTRA! Summer Exhibition 2021

Implemented “TAMA TALKS” during the pandemic to keep members and visitors
connected to the museum during its closure. Purchased a dedicated Zoom Account
for the talks.

Created a YouTube Channel for viewing recorded TAMA TALKS.

Advocate on behalf of the museum at all City Council and Cultural Arts Commission
meetings.

Purchased NOMADARTSHOW.com domain and website for TAM
Extended TAMA Membership to TAM Docents
Created two new Membership levels; Student $10 and Artist $20

Linked TAMA to Amazon Smile Donation Program, Network for Good and Evite
Pledge Donations

Successful Board of Directors transition in November 2020

Maintained the www.tamadvocates.com website & domain name

Financials

Income: $13,379.93/ Expenses: $11,511.73 (no lobby donations due to COVID)

Goals for 2021 - 2022

Secure a Membership & Education Chair
Increase membership to 50 paid members

Continue to advocate on behalf of TAM


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpz1CgrgtyuWfDQ54lrmV7g/videos
https://www.nomadartshow.com/
https://www.tamadvocates.com/membership.html
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://www.nfggive.com/donation/46-4785946
https://www.evite.com/event/0362Y4KYD55QKA2W6EPL2W7XAVGKHU/donate?gid=0362Y4KYD55QKAOLYEPL2W7XA4NK7I
https://www.tamadvocates.com/board-of-directors.html
http://www.tamadvocates.com

